
 

 

CARRIAGE HOUSE PARTNERS, LLC 
1111 GUADALUPE ST. 

AUSTIN, TEXAS 78701 
 

 

 

 

November 30, 2020 

 

 

Roland Ruiz, General Manager 

Edwards Aquifer Authority 

900 E. Quincy 

San Antonio, Texas 78215 

 

Dear Mr. Ruiz: 

 

Please find the attached report outlining a number of governmental relations activities we 

have engaged in recently to benefit the Edwards Aquifer Authority (EAA).   

 

We will continue to monitor state legislative affairs and keep you informed on a regular 

basis. Please call on us anytime. 

 

Regards, 

Carriage House Partners, LLC 

 

 

 

 

 

James Clark   Gavin Massingill                 James Mathis  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

CARRIAGE HOUSE PARTNERS, LLC 
1111 GUADALUPE ST. 

AUSTIN, TEXAS 78701 
 

 

Legislative Advocacy Activities Log 

For the Month of: November 

 

 

 

Activity Event / Duration Special Notes 

Legislative Outreach 12 calls / meetings Maintained contact and relationship 

building with various legislators and 

legislative staff 

Monitored & Engaged in Elections 13 calls / video conferences Spoke with various candidates and 

officeholders for political purposes. 

Monitored the Texas General Election 

returns and sent out an election report 

Committee Hearings monitor Monitored House and Senate postings 

for Interim Committee Hearings  

Executive Orders / Open Texas 

Strikeforce  

Office of the Governor 

monitor Monitored executive orders issued by 

the Governor as well as updates on the 

Governor’s Strike Force to Open Texas 

Executive Branch Outreach 2 calls CHP remains in contact with the 

Governor’s Office regarding plans to 

open the Texas Economy 

Board Meeting video conference Carriage House Partners presented an 

election and legislative update during 

the November EAA Board Meeting 

Education Outreach Center Tour tour CHP attended a tour of the Education 

Outreach Center and Field Research 

Park with Senator Campbell  

EAA Legislative Oversight 

Committee 

report  CHP worked with EAA to coordinate 

distribution of the Edwards Aquifer 

Legislative Oversight Committee report 

 

 


